
From: Yong Kil   
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2018 6:50 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Medical Marijuana Site 
 
Kils Martial Art 3110 Packard rd . 
 
We are a family business teaching the art of Taekwondo to children and families.  We feel such a store 
front would be detrimental  to our business.  We see that their are already such business in the area and 
do not agree to more. 
 
Master Yong Kil 
 
810/227/1991 
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